
DATE  : March 04, 2021 
 
TO  : PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF GRADE 10 GIRLS 

FROM  : MS. MARY JANE T. AKMAD  
    CHRISTIAN FORMATION DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT : G10 GIRLS’ RETREAT SCHEDULE 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Greetings in Jesus’ name! 

We would like to inform you that the virtual G10 Girls’ Retreat which was scheduled on March 
5, 2021 (Friday) will be rescheduled to March 26, 2021 (Friday), 8:00 AM - 5:00 PM.  It is our 
prayer that the retreat will draw our students closer to God and be inspired to continue to love 
Him wholeheartedly. 

Thank you and God bless! 


